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The Honorable Robert Dole 
Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

February 26, 1985 

Barbara and I will be in Geneva on Sunday, March 
10, as guests of Prince and Princess Sadruddin Khan. We 
will be staying at Chateau de Belle Rive which is about 20 
minutes outside of Geneva. 

On Sunday from 6:30 to 7:30 the Khans are having a 
small informal reception for us at their lovely residence. 
Inasmuch as time is short, they have authorized me to invite 
you to attend. Ambassador Gerry Carmen's office in Geneva 
can, I am sure, help you with the logistics. Please reply 
to my office 456-7123 or notify Ambassador Carmen when you 
arrive in Geneva. 

Barbara and I hope you can make it. 

/7ncere~ 

~ge Bush 
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